
 
 

Eligibility criteria - can I apply?  
Going Green Rebate (cloth nappies and reusable sanitary items)  
 

To claim either, or both, of these rebates, you must provide a copy of your receipt/s (proof of 

payment). If applying for both the cloth nappy and reusable sanitary item rebates you will need to fill 

in two application forms.  

The applicant must live in the Litchfield Municipality, and Council will accept only one application 

for each rebate per household. Successful applicants will be reimbursed for 50% of the purchase price 

of eligible products, subject to a total maximum household rebate of $150.00 per applicant ($100 for 

cloth nappies, $50 for reusable sanitary items).  

The rebate is on a first in first served basis, until funds are exhausted.  Council has a set amount of 

funding available therefore, once the funding is allocated, no more funding can be provided regardless 

of the eligibility of application. 

Only one application for each rebate is permitted per financial year. Applicants who are in debt to 
Council are also ineligible.  
 
The receipt must include: 

• Your full name 

• Company name 

• Date of purchase (NB: your proof of purchase must be no older than 3 months, and be for 
purchases made on or after 1 July 2021) 

• Cost and name of items 
 

In addition to the receipt/s, you must provide proof that you live in the Litchfield Municipality using 
one of the following.  

• a bill within the past 3 months 

• driver’s licence 

• lease agreement 

• or Council rates notice.  
 
It is essential that your full name and address are visible. When you upload your photos or 
attachments of the required proof, please ensure the images are not cropped, and all necessary details 
can be clearly seen. Do not upload multiple photos of each item.  
 
Council will not approve rebates unless you provide the correct documentation. If your application 
includes a receipt without your name on it, for e.g., a Coles/Woolworths receipt, you will also need to 
supply proof that you purchased the item/s (such as a bank statement).  
 
Privacy Statement: your personal information is being collected by Council for the purpose of the 

Going Green Rebate and will be handled in accordance with the Information Act 2002. 

Successful rebates will be paid via EFT (Electronic Funds Transfer) into the bank account of your choice, 
so do make sure these details are correct. Rebates cannot be given in the form of cash or cheques.  
 
Any queries regarding the Going Green Rebate and application process are to be directed to customer 

service via email or phone: council@litchfield.nt.gov.au,  (08) 8983 0600.  

https://legislation.nt.gov.au/Legislation/INFORMATION-ACT-2002
mailto:council@litchfield.nt.gov.au

